
 

 

 

 

 

Jeff Cuthbert 

Police and Crime Commissioner for Gwent   

 27 September 2016 

Dear Jeff,  

 

The National Assembly for Wales’ Equality, Local Government and Communities 

Committee is currently in the process of a post legislative inquiry into the Violence 

against Women, Domestic Abuse and Sexual Violence (Wales) Act 2015.  

 

To support my Committee’s work in this area and future lines of inquiry, I am writing to 

the Welsh Police and Crime Commissioners to request their new Forward Work Plans and 

to ask how violence against women, domestic abuse and sexual violence is factored into 

their plans. If you would be willing to supply this information to assist the Committee, I 

would be very grateful.  

 

The Equality, Local Government and Communities Committee has a wide remit with 

community cohesion and safety forming an important part of it. Should you wish to 

discuss any of the Committee’s future work with me, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch.  

 

I look forward to receiving your response in due course. 

 

Kind regards 

  

John Griffiths AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

 

 

 


